Communication : C 88
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda Item # 4

rrom: 0 - I

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 5:07 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] proposal to build six story condo at Velmar and Rutherford

As residents of Weston Downs we are concerned about the proposal to build a six story condo at
Velmar and Rutherford. We are opposed to this poorly planned project as it will bring increased
traffic and pollution to an already congested area. STOP BUILDING FIRST AND PLANNING LATER.
Vaughan continues to take this approach to the detriment of the environment, the wellbeing of our
citizens, and the overall value of our homes. WE OPPOSE THE CONSTRUCTION OF YET ANOTHER
CONDO IN WOODBRIDGE.

Luigi and Raffaella De Bartolo



